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<F9B6A7D8B5064E43A77002CA759364EA8289ABE2@NYEXMAIL2.asmehq.org>, Colin McAteer 

<McAteerC@asme.org> wrote: 

Dear Hendriette Jansen van Vuuren: 
 
This email is to confirm permission for the pre-print of the paper: 
 
Meyer,  J.P., Nwosu, P.N. & Sharifpur, M. 2014. A review and parametric investigation into 
nanofluid viscosity models. Journal of Nanotechnology in Engineering and Medicine, 5 : 1-11  
 
in the University of Pretoria UPSPace limited to internal use. The pre-print should include full 
citation to ASME and a link back to the version of record on the ASME Digital Collection. 
 
ASME supports institutional repositories and funder mandates regarding access and currently 
reviews requests on a case-by-case basis. 
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